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Hello,  

This measure is an unneeded piece of legislation.  

A person engaged in the business of buying and selling of firearms must have a 

federal firearm's license. In addition there are already requirements to have a 

business licenses depending on their location in Oregon.  

Multiple layers of regulations and licenses add to the already burdensome cost of 

doing business that small businesses must shoulder. 

In these times of budget shortfalls this measure will cost some unknown amount of 

money that could be put to much better uses meeting the needs of Oregonians.  

I would urge you to discard this bill as unnecessary.  

  


